
From: Ross Haddow
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing; Jeffrey Fischbach
Subject: RE: Questions about 857 Grand Ave application
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 9:00:35 AM
Attachments: 20230523091512204.pdf

Greg,
 
When they submitted the new license, they were undergoing evaluations as to what their new DBA
would be. They made the final decision right before they signed the license conditions. Because the
only change was the DBA, there was no need for a new application as people can change their DBA’s
if they choose to.
 
As for the District Council Notification form, we do not have a copy of it. The customer is not
required to submit that form to DSI. But I did attach the email from the District Council stating that
they received the notification.
 
Thank you,
Ross
 

From: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 4:07 PM
To: Ross Haddow <ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Jeffrey Fischbach
<jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Questions about 857 Grand Ave application
 
Hi Ross and Jeff,
 
Do either of you know why the Class N Application attachment for 857 Grand Ave (formerly Billy’s)
lists a different Doing Business As? Is there a written record anywhere of them applying as Gather
Eatery & Bar?
 
Also, do you have a record of district council prior notice before they submitted their application.
Nhia would like to have that for the record as well.
 
Thanks,
 
Greg Weiner
Executive Assistant – Licensing Hearings
Saint Paul City Council
Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
651-266-8512
He/him/his
 

mailto:ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us






